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Minutes of the Policy Committee meeting of the Board of Education that was held on 
Thursday, September 1, 2011 in the Training Room of the Administrative Center 
 
The Policy Committee Meeting began at 6:33 P.M. at the District Office.  Members in 
attendance were: Barb Rains, Interim Superintendent, and Board Members, Mary Kenny, 
George Perros and Stacey Borgens.   
 
A discussion followed with those in attendance discussing school board policy changes 
that have been recommended by the Illinois Association of School Boards in the month 
of June PRESS Issues. 
 
A motion was made by Mr. Perros and seconded by Mrs. Borgens that the committee 
meeting adjourn.  Roll Call Vote:  Mrs. Kenny aye, Mr. Perros aye, and Mrs. Borgens 
aye.  The meeting ended at 7:50 P.M. 
 
 

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Tammy Miller 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

President  Secretary 
 


